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 Important Information 

• zippslip.com: Please fill out form by 8:00 AM daily. 

• KCenterCOVID@lynbrookschools.org (If you are experi-
encing any COVID symptoms please e-mail the KC COVID 
reporting e-mail. 

• If your child  received a COVID test, we will  need the orig-
inal medical documentation.  Please do not e-mail a picture 
of the COVID test results. 

• Please follow all recommended safety protocols outside of 
the school day and be mindful of potential consequences 
when attending social gatherings.  We are all in this togeth-
er.   

• Each school building has a virtual backpack. Please check 
the virtual backpack for flyers on events and opportunities 
in the community. The virtual backpack is located on your 
school's homepage, halfway down the yellow sidebar on the 
left. It can also be accessed here: 

www.lynbrookschools.org/backpack. Don’t miss out!  

 

REMOTE LEARNING INFORMATION CAN BE 
FOUND HERE, Click on Mrs. Postman! 

 

 

Parent’s Club Info: 

 Please remember to join the  
Parent’s Club on Member Hub. 

 Please  check out “Member Hub”  
where you could enjoy on-line shop-
ping. 

 THANK YOU Holiday Committee 
for decorating our KC Court-
yard for Halloween. 

 

 

 THANK YOU  Parent’s Club 
for our very generous Goodie 
Bags and Pumpkins. 

EXTRA HELP : Extra help schedules are 
posted on the  KC website. Students invit-
ed  by their classroom teacher should have 
their ZippSlipp completed before entry if 
it is a morning session.. 

  

 

http://www.zippslip.com
https://www.lynbrookschools.org/news/article.aspx?id=122989

